Summary of Agreed Board Action Items

At the close of each Internet Society board year, the outgoing Board of Trustees
conveys to the incoming board a list of priorities which, based on its knowledge and
experience, are crucial for the continued success of the organization.

Now at the close of its term, the 2017-2018 board conveys the following priorities to
the 2018-2019 board:

1. Continue support for the 2018 Internet Society Action Plan,

2. Continue to support and develop the Internet Society Foundation as a vehicle to
further the Internet Society’s mission through grant-funded programs,

3. Continue to support the Internet Engineering Task Force in its efforts to create a
more independent and sustainable administrative structure.



